
15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
July 11 - 12, 2020 

1400 Gerald Avenue, Missoula, MT 59801 
406.728.3845 † ctkmsla.com

Greetings Christ the King Parishioners,

The young people of our time are ready to answer the call of 

God to be saints, to transform the world in God’s image. As a 

university parish, it is our particular call to give them the 

gospel, challenge and encourage these young men and 

women who are hearing that call- what a gift! I cannot wait to 

enter into that great mission with you.

I will tell you a bit about myself. I’m the youngest of three, born 

in Billings to Sheree and Peter Longo. My mother raised me in 

a traditional Methodist Church, instilling in me an appreciation 

for the great Weslyian hymns and good preaching. My father 

worked tirelessly to support our family, giving me every opportunity in athletics and academics. I grew up playing the 

traditional American sports: basketball, football, and baseball, and the friends I played with at Billings Central Catholic 

school are still my friends today.

My whole childhood, I was confident I would be a dentist. God had different plans. In the course of my conversion senior 

year of High School, I decided I would pursue a History degree at Carroll College with plans to enter graduate school or 

law school. It was during this time that God laid out a different mission for my life. By graduation, I knew I needed to 

pursue seminary studies to know whether this call was real. I also knew I needed to enter for western Montana. The 

wilderness of western Montana had become a part of me and I knew I would never leave.

The five years I spent at St. John Vianney seminary were amazing and helped me to know priesthood was my vocation. 

The Church confirmed my call, Bishop Thomas ordained me, and sent me to Butte. I loved everything about my time in 

Butte- you will hear plenty about that- but after three years, Bishop Vetter entrusted me to you, the good parishioners of 

Christ the King University parish! I’m ready to serve you with all my energy and creativity, to bring Christ to you, and, with 

your help, to recreate the University of Montana and this town in God’s image!

In Christ, Father Kirby

Mass Times: Saturday 5:15 PM • Sunday 9:00 AM 
Wednesday & Friday 8:30 AM • Tuesday & Thursday 12:15 PM 

http://ctkmsla.com
http://ctkmsla.com


Christ the King Parish Office Hours 
We continue to work mainly from home. We can be reached via: 

728-3845 † ctkmsla.org

This Week at Christ the King
S U N  

12
Mass: 9 AM  
Mass: 7 PM 

M O N  

13

Mass: 12:15 PM 
T U E  

14

Mass: 8:30 AM  
Men’s Prayer Group: 8 PM Newman Center 217 

W E D  

15

Men’s Prayer Group: 6:30 AM Newman Center 217 
Mass: 12:15 PM  

T H U R  

16

Mass: 8:30 AM 

          
                                               

F R I  

17

Reconciliation: 4:30 PM 
Mass: 5:15 PM 

S AT  

18

Offertory Collection: 
June 27 & 28 

Gratefully Received:                  $7,490.00 
     Weekly Goal:              $7,058.82                     
Fiscal year 2019-2020 Deficit    $7,473.11 

We are so very thankful to those who are able 
to donate and have remembered their faith 

family during these difficult times. We pray for 
all who are struggling with financial difficulties. 

Mass Intentions  for the Week 
Saturday, July 11• 5:15 PM

In Memory of Annie Jeffires
Sunday, July 12• 9:00 AM 

In Memory of Patricia Zapp
July 14-17

Intention of Extension Donor

Visit our website: ctkmsla.com . Choose the 
give tab in the top right corner to sign up.

http://ctkmsla.com
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Dillon Armstrong

Matthew Christiaens

Tyler Frohich

Kaleb Mitchell

Kyle Tannehill

Please Pray For Our Seminarians!

underwear or socks for needy kids in the 
Missoula valley. Just drop your donation into 
the basket in the back of the church.

Advertiser of the Week: 

Hall-Widdoss & Company, P.C. 
This sponsor helps cover the cost of printing the 

bulletin.  Thank you!

Join the Retreat! 
St. Francis Xavier Parish invites you to join us for the full Spiritual 
Exercises retreat from September to May. In addition to daily 
prayer and monthly SEEL Retreat Evenings with other 
retreatants, you will be matched with a spiritual director who will 
guide you through this profoundly transformative experience. 

The Spiritual Exercises have changed the lives of millions.  
Will you be next?

Learn more and apply through the 
St. Francis Xavier Parish website: 

www.sfxmissoula.org 


